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Legal Council: None. 

Director of Community Development: None. 

Assistant Director of Community Development: Thanks the Planning 
Commissioners for their hard work on the Focused General Plan Update and 
thanks them for their patience. Thanks Steve Manganiello for being at the 
meeting. 

COMMISSIONER REPORTS: 

Vice-Chair Castle: States that a young life was lost this week due to a 
bicycle accident on 18th Street. Sends prayers to the individual’s families. 
Request that the fourth corridor have traffic calming as there were two 
accidents in one day on 4th and B Street. Requested to add stop signs or 
speedbumps. Request City Clerk to send the link for the National City 
projects via email to all the Commissioners. 

Commissioner Armenta: None. 

Commissioner Quinones: Apologies for being late. States that the traffic 
on Harbison and 6th is horrendous. Request if someone can look into the 
parking issue.  

Commissioner Sanchez: Agrees with Vice-Chair Castle regarding the 
accidents happening on 4th Street. States that Las Palmas Little League 
chose their All Stars and states that his son is one of the All Stars. 

Commissioner Forman: Hopes the City responds with some ways of 
improving the street scape and making it safer.  

Commissioner Valenzuela: Recommends on Plaza Blvd. between 
Highland and the 805 on the west side, and Harbison and 805 on the east 
side that traffic lighting sequencing be considered in the morning in 
particular. Thanks Director Manganiello’s team for working on the 
homeless encampment in front of the Jack-In-The-Box.  

Chair Miller: Follows-up on the Safety Training. States that he had the 
opportunity to test for his ham radio license in which he passed. 
Encourages everyone to get involved in the CERT Program and directs 
anyone to talk to Walter Amedee regarding the information. 

ADJOURNMENT 

Chair Miller adjourned to the Regular Meeting of the Planning Commission of the 
City of National City, Monday, July 15, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council 






